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Dear Mr Beckles,

| refer to your email of 19 May 2009 in which you ask for copies of two annexes which were missing
from the ‘Report to the General Board’s Education Committee and recommendations of the
Pedagogic Support Providers’ Co-ordination Group (PSG)’ (E3918) which we provided to you on 18
May 2009 in response to your request of 11 May 2009.

These documents were not held with the associated General Board Education Committee paper in
question (E3918). Colleagues in the Education Section have, however, found the document identified
as Annex 1. This document is attached.

We have been unable to find the Annex 3 to which reference is made in footnote 7 of E3918 in either
the General Board Education Committee papers or in any electronic files. We cannot, therefore,
definitively ascertain what was intended and/or circulated as the Annex in question. We have,
however, identified a paper describing the LLP which may be the document intended as Annex 3.
This document is attached.

Please note that these documents should not be copied, reproduced or used except in accordance
with the law of copyright.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make
a complaint or request a review of this decision, you should write to the Administrative Secretary,
quoting the reference above, at the Secretariat, The Old Schools, Cambridge, CB2 1TN. If you are
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision
unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the University. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely, —
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Kirsty Allen

The Old Schools
Trinity Lane
Cambridge, CB2 1TN
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